
SYNOPSIS OF SIGNIFICANT MOTIONS 
MARINE ADVISORY BOARD MEETING 

THURSDAY, DECEMBER 1, 2005  
CITY HALL – 7:00 PM 

CITY COMMISSION CONFERENCE ROOM – EIGHTH FLOOR 
100 NORTH ANDREWS AVENUE 

 
The following is a synopsis of the significant motions made at the Marine Advisory Board 
meeting of December 1, 2005, (minutes attached) that were specifically adopted as 
recommendations to the City Commission: 
 
IV. Hazardous Boat Usage on Middle River 
 
Mr. Adams made a motion that this Board send to the Mayor our recommendations, after 
reading the information and discussing the matter, and finding no evidence that no further action 
is required, that we reject Mr. Wright’s suggestion to post signs in the Middle River.  Mr. 
Duncan seconded the motion.  A vote was taken and the motion passed unanimously.   
   
VII.  2006 State Legislative Funding Request – Dredging Project 

           
Ms. Keith made a motion that staff go forward to seek Commission approval to apply for the 
2006 State Legislative Funding Request for the New River Dredging Project in the amount of 
$150,000 to conduct a survey and feasibility study.   Mr. Duncan seconded the motion.  A vote 
was taken and the motion passed unanimously.   
 
 
 
__________________________________ 
 
Jamie Hart, Supervisor of Marine Facilities 
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